
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 
Response from Jemena 27 October 2022 Reminder: Draft amendments to the distributor 
reporting obligations reflecting the Electricity Distribution Code of Practice. 
 
Hi ,  
 
JEN support the proposed changes. 
 
Thank you all for your efforts on this piece of work. 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 




